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KNOLL Ellie * PUC

From: Mike Gregory <mgregory@ci.monmouth.or.us>
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2023 10:44 AM
To: PUC PUC.FilingCenter * PUC; Jennifer Joly
Subject: RO14

The City of Monmouth is reporting that there have been no changes to our wildfire mitigation plan. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Mike Gregory  
City of Monmouth Power and Light 
780 Ecols Street S 
Monmouth, OR 97361 
(503) 838-3526 
mgregory@ci.monmouth.or.us 
 


